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With a secure, proven and effective voting system in place why would we ever 

consider switching our voting procedures. Secure vote by mail allows me, who splits 

time traveling for work and my nonlocal navy reserve service requirements to easily 

participate in our government. With older parents and family members who are dual 

income parents in person voting would put unnecessary stress on their ability to vote. 

This bill is targeted at preventing the working class to vote and its sponsors should 

feel ashamed. They are trying rob Oregons working class of the most prized 

American principal of having a voice in their government. I will be paying attention to 

who supports this bill and be sure to use the power of my vote to insure they have a 

short future in my government.  

 

Very Respectfully  

 

Warren Barlow  


